
1

Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 10:59 AM
To: Jennifer Rivera (Administration)
Subject: FW: High density subdivision off JM Turk Rd

Jennifer, 
 
Would you please add this email to the JM Turk Road rezoning file? 
 
Thank you, 
Beth 
 
Beth Garmon 
Director of Planning and Zoning 
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(office) 770-531-6809 
(direct) 770-297-2626 
bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
All ZONING, PLAT, and BUILDING PERMIT submittals may be submitted online through Accela. Plat inquiries may be 
submitted to plats@hallcounty.org. Zoning and general inquiries may be submitted to planning@hallcounty.org.  
 

 
 
 

From: Angi Shields <angishields1@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 10:44 AM 
To: Kathy Cooper (County Commissioner) <kcooper@hallcounty.org> 
Cc: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: High density subdivision off JM Turk Rd 
 

I'm writing to let you know that I am completely against any and all high density subdivisions on JM Turk Rd.   
 
The fact that this is even being considered is ridiculous.  I've live in Flowery Branch since 2011 and the 
unchecked growth that's been allowed the past few years is horrible.  
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from angishields1@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important  

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
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This once quaint small town is completely ruined, not to mention the fact that we can't support any of this 
growth with our current infrastructure. 
 
I hope this doesn't go through because I can't think of anyone, other than the people who are making money off 
of this, who are happy about it. 
 
Angi Shields 
  


